
Interested Party Statement – Margaret Nash 

I did not use my written comments to oppose the building of 45 houses as they 

had been raised by other speakers.  

I mentioned an article in the Herts Ad on 3/11/2015 where a Tarmac manager 

mentioned resurfacing the area he called the ‘CAR PARK’.  

I talked about yellow lines recently being painted on Cutmore Drive opposite 

the school and also the High Street.  

Gravel extraction has affected several generations in this area so I said we 

deserved to be given the use of the Tarmac land that is next to the school.  

I talked about 100 properties being built in the village currently, 150 going to 

the High Court and 5,000 plus and 5 schools proposed between (and joining) 

Colney Heath & London Colney. All sites on Green Belt and more applications 

are expected.  

I hope that helps.  

Margaret Nash 
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